
 

January Director News 

Water Bottles:  This month starts our roll out of the water bottle program for 

the 3s and PreK classes.  Please send in a filled (water only), labeled reusable water 

bottle each day for your child to use during snack time.   

Registration:  We are now accepting applications for the 2020-21 school year.  

Spots are generally filled on a first come, first serve basis.  Please submit your 

application and registration fee made out to First Presbyterian Church as soon as 

possible in order to secure your child’s spot for next year.  We do have an OPEN 

HOUSE on Tuesday, January 21st from 6:30pm-8pm if you want to stop by and 

see next year’s class.   

Conferences:  Please check your email or sign ups outside your child’s class to sign 

up for teacher conferences.   

Chick Fil A night is Thursday, January 23rd from 5pm-8pm at the Centerton 

Square Chick Fil A.  Take a night off from cooking and head to Chick Fil A.  

Mention you are with Step by Step and we receive a portion of the sales.   

Appropriate clothing:  Please make sure your child comes to school in appropriate 

winter clothing as we go outside every day possible.  If you need to send in a new 

“accident” change of clothes item due to the winter season, please do that as well. 

MLK day: There is no school on Monday, January 20th.   

Inclement Weather Cancellations: Despite the warm start to 2020, there is 

bound to be snowy weather this year.  Cancellations will be posted on Facebook, 

texted to you through the Remind app and sent via email.  If you are not yet 

receiving texts and would like to do so, please let me know via email.   

Happy New Year!!  

~amy 


